
This year’s AGM is arriving quickly, don’t miss your
chance to submit your motions and questions!

You have until March 29th, 2023, to send your
motions and until May 25, 2023, at 4:30 pm AST to
send your questions to our office at
officemanager@canb.ca for them to be eligible to
be presented during the May 29th Annual General
Meeting.

February’s Board Meeting
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The dedicated members of your association’s
Board of Directors met on February 13th to discuss
many components ahead of this year’s AGM.

We encourage you to attend the 2023 Annual
General Meeting, either virtually or in person. Stay
tuned as the registration link for the virtual
attendance will be available soon. 

AGM Reminder 

License Renewal
License renewal is around the corner! Make
sure to scan your email inbox as your licence
renewal registration will be sent to you in mid-
April.

Moreover, it is important to remember that as
of June 1, 2023 you will only have 30 days - not

90 days - to make your
license renewal payment
without incurring penalties.

CANB’s Board of Directors
Wants YOU

CANB is looking for a new member for its Board of
Directors.

Any person wishing to submit their nomination
application shall send it to officemanager@canb.ca 

Click here to fill out your
application. Visit our website
for more information.

by 4:30 pm AST on March 14,
2023, at the latest.
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https://www.canb.ca/images/APPLICATION_FOR_CANDIDACY_BI_2023.pdf
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Win Your Room
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The Cosmetology Associations of New Brunswick and Nova
Scotia have united to bring cosmetologists from the
Maritime Provinces together under one roof for an action-
packed weekend in Moncton, NB! From September 23rd to
the 25th, 2023, CANB and CANS will celebrate our dazzling
industry by hosting classes and professional development,
competitions, vendors' “cash and carry”, cosmetology
collaboration, and so much more.

You can book your overnight stay at the Delta Hotel
Beausejour in Moncton by clicking here. Book by March 31st
to be entered into a draw for a chance to win the cost of
your accommodations!

We look forward to providing you with more information!

Save the date - Cosmetologists Unite!
Income tax season

With the personal income tax season
fast approaching, make sure you are
prepared and have all relevant
documentation in hand. If you are
unable to locate your license receipt,
contact us at generalinfo@canb.ca
and we will send you a new copy. 

Did you know? The cost of your license
can be applied to your income tax as
an expense!

We are overjoyed by the level of participation we received in last
month’s contest! Thank you to everyone who submitted their answer.

Remember. Once you’ve taken note of the answer to this month’s trivia
question, send it over to generalinfo@canb.ca to enter a draw for a
chance to win your room for the Cosmetologists Unite celebration.

This month’s question is: At what time, at the latest, can you submit
your nomination application to become CANB’s newest member of the
Board of Directors?
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